CONFEHENCE FOR

A DEM@CRATIC
FUTURE

All organisations committed to the reunification of
our country and a democratically constituted government
are invited to take part in the
Conference for a Democratic Future (CDF)
to be held on 9th December 1989
at the University of the Witwatersrand.

A Mass Rally will be held on the 10th December at Soccer City.
Well known SA artists/musicians will perform at the rally.

The CDF will be an assembly of the people of our country and will be
truly democratic in its character and objectives.The aim of the conference
will be to address key issues facing our people, including :

* A programme of mass united action to end apartheid
* The attitude of our people on the question ofnegotiation.
* Our call to the international community about its
role in ending oppression and exploitation.

Organisations wishing to participate in the CDF should contact
the secretaries of the convening committee, Murphy Morobe and Haroon Patel.

CONTACT NUMBERS : CDF OFFICES 3397675 IFAX 3397676
ADDRESS : COMPUTER SCIENCE BUILDING ,10th FLOOR ,51 JUTA STR, BRAAMFONTEIN

FORWARD TO THE CONFERENCE FOR A DEMOCRATIC FUTURE




